
 

 

21st November 2019 

To: Parents of Children in Junior School 

Dear Parents 

Christmas Fair / Visit to Santa – Tuesday 17th December 

Nursery to Year 6 
 

The Senior School Christmas Fair will take place on Tuesday 17th December.  We take all junior children over for 
the afternoon.  Parents may pick children up at 1:20pm from the playground to take them to the fair.  If you cannot 
attend, or will be later than 1:20pm, children will be taken across by their teachers.  Nursery to Year 2 children will 
be supervised around the fair, whilst KS2 will be allowed to walk around in pairs, meeting their teachers at the end, 
to take them back across to Junior School and children can be collected at normal time or from After School Club.   
 
If you arrive during the afternoon and go straight to the fair, please make sure teachers know when you are taking 
your child home.  
 
We are offering all children the opportunity to visit Santa at the fair. The cost of this will be £2 per child and includes 
a present.  
 
If children have any food allergies, they should take any edible items home as we cannot guarantee ingredients of 
homemade goods.  There may be animals at the fair; please advise us if children will be allowed to pet these 
should this be the case. 
 
If possible, please could children bring coins rather than notes to spend, as the stall holders can run out of change 
very quickly!  A shopping bag is also advisable. 
 

Singing in the Victoria Centre – Wednesday 18th December  
Reception to Year 6 

 

As we have done in previous years, the children from Reception to Year 6 will be singing in the Victoria Centre 
on Wednesday 18th December; Mrs Wand will be able to confirm the exact location nearer to the time. We will 
sing well-known carols in addition to songs from the children’s productions.   
 
The children should come to school as usual in the morning. With staff, they will walk to the Victoria Centre and 
then back to school after their performances. Years 3-6 should wear their formal uniform. All children will be 
issued with a Santa hat on the day.  
 
We will be performing in the following groups, however, this is just a rough guide as there may be breaks between 
songs: 
 
11.00am                                Reception, Year 1 and 2  
11.20am                                Years 3 and 4  
11.40am                                Years 5 and 6  
. 
We hope your child will enjoy performing and that your family and friends will be able to come to support us. 
We are looking forward to both of these events.  Please complete and return the relevant consent slips to Form 
Teachers by Monday 2nd December. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs V Wright 
Head of Junior School 



 
 

 

 

Christmas Fair – Tuesday 17th December 2019 – Nursery to Year 6 

 

Child’s name___________________________________________    Form_____________________________ 

I have read and acknowledge the arrangements for the Christmas Fair on Tuesday 17th December.  I acknowledge 

the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on my child’s part. I understand that there is some level of risk 

in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 

Please tick as appropriate 

I will pick my child up at 1:20pm and take them to the fair. 

My child has no known allergies and is permitted to pet the animals. 

I would like my child to visit Santa and enclose £2 in a named envelope.  

 

Signed____________________________________________  Date: _________________________ 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ --------------- 

 
 

 

 

Singing in the Victoria Centre – Wednesday 18th December - Reception to Year 6 

 

Child’s name___________________________________________    Form_____________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in Singing in the Victoria Centre on Wednesday 18th December. I 

acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on my child’s part. I understand that there is some 

level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  I believe my child is 

medically fit to take part in this trip. 

 

Signed____________________________________________  Date: _________________________ 

 

Please return to Form Teachers by Monday 2nd December 2019 

 

 


